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Dear Berry Hill Families, 
Imagine that you never have to write another note for dismissal plans or call in your child’s absence or lateness. Well, that day has come!  
On March 13th, we will be launching a “self-serve” dismissal notification program called PickUp Patrol! PickUp Patrol allows for a convenient, digital way to update your child’s dismissal procedure, report an absence, latenesss or early dismissal right from your phone or computer! Please refer to this tutorial for more information!
How to get started:
· On Thursday, March 9th, you will receive an email from PickUp Patrol (add @pickupaptrol.net to your safe sender list!) with the initial ONE TIME registration process to sign up. (The invitation link works for only 24 hours. After that, we will need to send you a new link.)
Dismissal Plan and Changes:
· First, review and confirm the “Default Plan” which basically means how your child is regularly set to be dismissed daily. You will not be able to change the default plan. If you see an error on the default plan, please contact the main office (516) 364-5790.
· Next, you can make “daily changes” for any day (even future dates) by selecting the date and your desired dismissal plan. You have until 2:15 PM on the day of the requested change to input your selection. After 2:15 PM, you will be locked out of the system for that day. This is to allow time for the staff to communicate the changes to the teachers, print lists for supervising staff and inform all children of the changes. 
· PLEASE NOTE: At this time, students are NOT able to take a bus that’s not assigned to them. 
The options you can choose are:
· Walker (indicate who will be picking up your child).
· Bus (you can only select the bus to which your child is assigned).
· Scope (select this option ONLY if you are registered for SCOPE). 
· Early Dismissal (indicate the time for pick up). 
· Absent (indicate the reason for the absence). 
· Girls on the Run (on the days your child will be attending).
Reporting Absences 
· The system also allows you to notify us of your child’s absence. Please be sure to include the reason. 

I am confident that Pick Up Patrol will not only streamline the dismissal process, but will  simplify it for everyone. As always, thank you for your partnership in creating the safest environment for our children!
Most sincerely,
Mary Kolkhorst
Principal
Dr. Theresa Curry
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